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For our preschoolers, the 
future’s so bright, they’ve 
gotta wear shades!

Photos by Susan Wooten
and Camila Samper
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Girls’ Night Out 2018
St. Raphael School’s 
annual Girls’ Night Out is 
an evening of friends, food, 
fun, and fabulous finds! This 
was our 12th year. Special 
thanks to chair Chris Beall 
for organizing every event 
since it began.
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